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Dubai Inter.national 
Financial Centre 

HAND DELIVERY 

Parker Randall 
P.O. Box 31367 
Dubai, UAE 

Dear Mr. Harish Vishwanathan, 

17.07.2016 

RE: RECOGNISED AUDITOR WITH THE DIFC REGISTRAR OF COMPANIES 

I write to you in relation to the application lodged with our office for the purpose of 
recognition of Parker Randall by the DIFC Registrar of Companies for conducting auditing of 
non-regulated DIFC entities operating in the Centre. 

Based on the information provided in your application for recognition of Parker Randall and 
upon review of your credentials, previous experience in auditing proceedings, and other 
supporting documents provided to us, I have resolved that your profile as the auditing firm is 
satisfactory for conducting auditing of non-regulated entities incorporated and registered in 
Dubai International Financial Centre. 

Kindly make sure to provide us with your appropriate contact details, in order to be adding in 
the list of Recognised Auditors that are available at DIFC website for providing auditing 
services to non-regulated entities incorporated and registered in Dubai International Financial 
Centre. 

Yours sincerely, 

Registrar of "'°'l'lft"l~'l'M~----" 
Dubai International Financial Centre 


